Maria Wetherington

From: Donya Sartor

Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 11:09 AM

To: All Employees

Subject: Council Member Contact

Good Morning Everyone,

Pursuant to the Rules of Procedure for Elected Officials that was adopted by Council in April of 2019, ALL correspondence to city staff should be directed to the city manager AND Mayor, In our case, directed to the Interim city manager, David Allen.

City Staff you are not to respond to any correspondence from Council (via text, email, or phone call). Please consider this as a directive.

If you have any questions, please let me know ASAP.

Thanks,

Mayor Sartor



Donya L. Sartor | Mayor | City of Jonesboro, GA

Tel: <u>770-478-3800</u> | Cell: 470-925-3612 | <u>dsartor@jonesboroga.com</u> |

1859 City Center Way| Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 |

www.jonesboroga.com

<u>Like Us On Facebook</u> <u>Like Us on Twitter</u>